
*Funds Expended **Funds Paid

$56,000.57 $0.00

$56,000.57 $0.00
*Funds Expended equal reported cost incurred by applicant.
**Funds Paid equal actual SmartLink drawdown.

$160,208.00 $104,207.43

Funds Remaining
$120,156.00

$35,246.00
$99,401.43

$4,806.00
$0.00

$120,156.00
$35,246.00

$155,402.00
$4,806.00
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FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY – REGION III
Hazard Mitigation Quarterly Progress Report

Juniata, Mifflin and Perry Counties Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan
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Applicant’s Name: Perry County Commissioners
Applicant’s Telephone #: (717) 582-5124 Tu,Th and (717) 234-2639 M,W,F
Applicant’s Fax #: (717) 582-5162

Non-Fed Share
Federal Share

Funds Approved

Project Approval Date: 9/27/2006
Project Start Date:
Project End Date:
Percent Complete:
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FINANCIAL DATA:

Total
Sub-Grantee Admin.
Grantee Admin.
Total Project
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On Schedule Expedited Delayed Suspended

Cancelled  Change of Scope Pending Complete

Applicant SHMO FEMA OTHERDistribution:

Anticipated Underrun / Overrun:

Summary of work completed this reporting quarter:

A hazard mitigation presentation was made to the Perry County Council of Governments on Nov. 8, 2007.  An overview of the 
project was given with emphasis placed on municipal officials completing the Capabilities Assessment for their respective 
municipalities.  

A Hazard Mitigation Steering Committee was formed with a broad representation from all three counties. The first meeting of the 
Steering Committee was held on Nov. 13, 2007.

A primary objective of this project is to interact with special needs advocates and stakeholders in an effort to initiate a special 
needs population registry.  A meeting was held on Nov. 14, 2007 with select special needs providers in the three counties to 
discuss a broad overview of the project and more specifically, the software application that will be used for the registry.

A hazard mitigation presentation was made to the Mifflin County Council of Governments on Nov. 15, 2007. An overview of the 
project was given with emphasis placed on municipal officials completing the Capabilities Assessment for their respective 
municipalities.  

A work session with all three Counties' core planning group was held on Nov. 29, 2007. 
A draft of the hazard risk assessment matrix for each County was presented and discussed.

Summary of anticipated work upcoming quarter:
The second scheduled Steering Committee meeting will be held on Feb. 6, 2008.  A draft of the hazard profiles and the risk 
assessment matrix for each County will be presented and discussed.

Existing or potential changes or problems:

Summary of project status:
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